
January 11, 2019 
Update on Caretaker Position and Community Visit Early Feb 
 
Happy New Year to everyone! We hope you had a peaceful holiday season. 
 
Community Visit, Week of Feb. 4 
We're happy to tell you that we'll be back for another visit the week of February 4. This 
trip will not include a Haines community meeting but we'll definitely be available for 
questions and discussion at Mountain Market in the morning. We hope you can join us 
for coffee. We're also looking to schedule other meetings as well so please stay tuned. 
 
Update on caretaker position 
We are also still working on hiring a local caretaker in Haines. Right now, we are aiming 
to release an RFP (request for proposals) at the beginning of February. The RFP will 
outline the job contract and other details about what we are seeking in the role. Anyone 
interested will be welcome to respond and submit a proposal at at that time. We are 
looking forward to having a person on the ground in the community. 
 


